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Reported explosion investigated by Fire Marshal 
(KLZA)--The report of an explosion at a Falls City business is under investigation.

The Nebraska State Fire Marshal's Office has confirmed to MSC News that it is
investigating an incident at the Spirit Shoppe, located at 1123 Harlan Street.

The agency provided no additional details.

Falls City residents reported hearing they believed to be an explosion around 3:30
Tuesday morning.

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Fire Marshal's Office at
888-992-7766 or the Falls City Police Department at 402-245-4422.
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